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Tuesday 3rd January 2023 

 

Dear parents and carers, 

PE kits – which days? 

 
We hope you have all had a relaxing and joyful break over the last two weeks, we cannot wait to hear 

about this from the children tomorrow, Wednesday 4th January, when they return.  

 

We have had a little change around with our timetables, so please carefully check the two tables below to 

see when your child’s PE days are. On these days they are to come to school in their PE kit: plain black 

tracksuit bottoms, school PE T-shirt (all children should now have been provided with one) or a plain red 

T-shirt, normal school jumper (not a hoodie) and trainers.  

 

First week back Classes who need to come in PE kit.  

Wednesday 4th Jan Year 2, Year 4, Year 5 (not Boughton – Mrs James) 

Thursday 5th Jan FS2, Year 1, Year 5 Boughton, Year 6 East Carlton 

Friday 6th Jan Year 3, Year 6 (Not East Carlton) 

 

From Monday 9th January until Easter  

 Classes who need to come in PE kit.  

Monday Year 1 – Both classes                           Year 2 – Both classes 

Year 5 Boughton 

Tuesday FS2 – Both classes                              Year 2 – Miss Pyper  

Year 3 – Swimming kit (normal uniform) 

Wednesday Year 4 – Both classes  

Year 5 – Deene and Rockingham 

Thursday Year 1 – Both classes                          Year 5 Boughton & Rockingham  

Year 6 – East Carlton 

Friday  Year 1 – Both classes                          Year 2 – Miss Rose 

Year 3 – Both classes                          Year 4 – Both classes 

Year 5 – Deene class                           Year 6 – Ashworth and Lamport 

 

Please also remember on these day children will need to remove earrings by themselves, so ideally take 

out before sending into school, and all children with long hair will need to have it tied back.  

Mr McKay has some exciting units of PE for this term and cannot wait to start teaching them.  

Kind regards, Mrs James  

   


